
Children comments :  

Kabeal said ‘Monkey’.  

Clayton said, “We are going to Cannon Hill Park to see 

some animals’.  

Abdulhamid: “We went on a school minibus”. 

Eron said, “I see a parrot”.  

Mahira said, “Sana, I saw a snake at the park, and it 

is long”.  

 

On Tuesday, 17th June, and Thursday, 19th June, the children in 

Red Room went for a visit to Cannon Hill Nature Centre. Whilst 

there, they saw some amazing animals, such as the Yellow-

breasted Capuchin Monkey, Meerkats, Capybaras, wild dogs, and 

Parrots. The children were also able to visit the reptile house, 

where they saw lizards, snakes, and even a Komodo Dragon! 

 

The children in the Red Room had a lovely time looking at all the 

different animals and discussing what they could see.  


